
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
January 6, 2008 

 

RE:    Darfon Electronics Corp.  

FCC ID:  O62H400  
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 
1. The peak power measurement at section 3.6 did not show the values of the cable loss on 

page 17,18, which should be provided.  
2. Please indicate where I may find the FCC part 15.21 Information to User Statement in the 

user manual.  
“Section 15.21 Information to user. 
The users manual or instruction manual for an intentional or unintentional radiator shall caution the 
user that changes or modifications not expressly approved by the party responsible for compliance 
could void the user's authority to operate the equipment.” 

3. FYI. The radiated emission (average values) measured with VBW=300Hz on page 46 will be 
higher than that measured with VBW=10Hz. 

4. FYI. The span=20MHz set for measuring occupied bandwidth p59 was too large. Please set 
span=3 to 5MHz, which about 3 to 5 times of the occupied bandwidth, to measure the 
bandwidth of Bluetooth device in the future for the upcoming project. 

5. FYI: The limit for emission frequency 2400MHz shown on page 43, 44 would easily confuse 
the reviewer. It would be better if the test report could be revised on the bandedge emission 
test item for the upcoming project.. 

 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
~ George Chen 
~ mailto:george@atcb.com 
~ Taiwan Mobile: +886 930600123 
~ SKYPE: georgeshirley 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application 
termination. Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may 
be viewed from the Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your 
response to be processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the 
AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time 
and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


